Appendix A: Graduate student statistical summary (from the Graduate
School)

Attached are summaries provided by the Graduate School for our full-time graduate program
and our Professional Masters Program.

Departmental views of this information are provided in Section 111 and in Appendices K and
L. The Graduate School does an outstanding job of data collection and reporting, but each
department has some idiosyncrasies that can’t possibly be reflected in standardized reports. (One
example: We began, this year, to supplement TA salaries up to the level of RA salaries using
departmental discretionary funds. Because of the way the payroll system is coded, these
relatively modest supplements show up as “Fellowships” in the standardized reports. And since
these students are also receiving TA funding, they are double-reported.) In our own material, we
have done our best to provide an accurate “departmentally tailored” view of the information.



